
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

Arrangements for Adverse Weather or Extreme Conditions 
 

To ensure the safety of Hall residents and visiting students, the arrangements for the 

Visitation and Guest Pass System during adverse weather and extreme conditions have 

been updated.  Please visit our webpage for the detailed information. 

 

As the rainy season is expected to approach soon, you are advised to familiarize yourself 

with the latest arrangements and take appropriate actions based on the situations.  If you 

have any questions on the above arrangements, please call the UGH hotline at 3411 2600 

or email us at ughall@hkbu.edu.hk. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 
 

 
Regards, 
Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

https://sa.hkbu.edu.hk/sas/page/detail/15891
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